
FAQs for Language Tutors being converted to annualised open ended contracts and have 

more than 4 years continuous service. 

 What happens if I am ‘over-convened’ or ‘under-convened’ in the autumn term? 
It’s probably more helpful to think of teaching hours on an annual basis. The teaching load 



proposed reduction and will give them the opportunity, informally, to ask questions and 

make representations.  (The written communication may be via e-mail). 

A meeting with the Director of SCLS (or nominee) and a member of HR may be requested, if 

required, in respect of any reduction in FTE or a redundancy. The individual may be 

accompanied at this meeting by a work colleague or trade union representative. 

 

http://www.sussex.ac.uk/humanresources/business-services/flexible-working

